NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE: 19 September 2022
TO: ALL UNION MEMBERS EMPLOYED BY KIWIRAIL
FROM: NATIONAL RETURNING OFFICER

SUBJECT: RESULT KIWIRAIL FREIGHT INDUSTRIAL COUNCIL (KIC)
CASUAL VACANCY SOUTHERN LOCOMOTIVE REP 2021-2023
TERM

Nominations were called by the Union following the resignation of Dave
Kearns as Southern Locomotive Rep, creating a casual vacancy on the KIC.
Nominations closed Friday 16 September 2022 at 5pm and the result is as

follows:

Southern Locomotive - Jed O’'Donoghue, Locomotive Engineer. Nominator: Hamish
Horn, Seconder: Martin Botha.

As no other nominations were received before the close of nominations, Jed is
declared elected unopposed for the remainder of the 2021-2023 term.
Congratulations Jed and we look forward to working with you for the betterment of
members.

Signed:

()
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Howard Phillips
NATIONAL RETURNING OFFICER




